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22nd January 2013
FROM BELINDA ATIENO 
TO SPONSOR MARGRET KRISTIN
Dear Sponsor Margret Kristin 
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Wishing you Happy New Year! The year 2013 is very fresh and new. 
Belinda was very hapy with her Christmas gifts she had two nice dresses and pink shoes. Belinda was very smart until she took her pictures with smiles. 
Belinda who is always shy was very happy indeed. She joined her new class and having new friends.  

She enjoyed her Christmas dinner where she was happy with her delicious dishes chapatti, ugali, rice, meat and chicken. 
Belinda is thanked her sponsors. 

Regards,
Lucy Odipo.

